Announcement of the 12th Congress of the European Association of Registrars (EVS)
Vienna 16th & 17th of April 2012: “Wiener Melange”
Dear colleagues

On Monday and Tuesday the 16th and 17th of April 2012 the 12th congress of the European Association of Registrars will take place in Vienna. The prestigious City Hall of Vienna (the Wiener Rathaus right in the city center) will host our meetings these two days. As the title indicates, participants can expect a wide variety – a Viennese Blend – of themes in the field of the civil status and population registration.
One of the main themes focuses on the falsification of civil status and identity documents, respectively documents issued in countries with failing registry systems. How the European registrars deal with these documents is a matter, which will be discussed.
Another main theme looks at the enormous differences across the European countries in registering the names of newborn children. Furthermore, the in the past much appreciated short notices will update all participants with the latest news on family law, life events and population registration in the different European countries. Like last year, we look forward to welcome reports from other than the EVS member states as well. 
A novelty on our program is that your cooperation and input will be asked. Tuesday after noon five workshops conducted by an EVS expert will deal about:

· Name Law

· Civil Status Ceremonies (weddings and others)
· Documents & Identity: Reliability & Fraud Alerts

· Population Registers (local and centralized systems)

· The Registrar’s Tasks at Death.
Naturally, there are also less formal activities planned to meet colleagues from all over the continent.
Monday morning we will start with a city tour around Vienna and a visit of the famous Schönbrunn Palace is included as well.
Monday evening a trip to a typical but not regular Austrian wine-house is on the program.
Did you know that the City of Vienna is the biggest winegrower of Vienna? No? Then you must certainly participate – on invitation of the Mayor of Vienna himself – at this evening reception at his vineyard Cobenzl.
The city vineyard of Cobenzl will offer a magnificent view on Austria‘s capital. Those who want can even visit the mayor’s hypermodern wine cellar. With a good glass of wine, there is plenty of opportunity to exchange our experiences and knowledge.
The second evening we will gather in one of the most true to tradition Viennese restaurants, the Schweizerhaus right in the middle of the Wiener Prater. Here you will enjoy the typical Viennese atmosphere and those who dare can take a ride on the Giant Ferris Wheel (Riesenrad).
By the way, the Viennese registrars perform wedding ceremonies in all the places we visit.
I hope very much, that you are interested to take part in the next EVC congress. It is my sincere wish to welcome you personally next year in Vienna.
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